NOTICE;
Qualifying of Candidates for the General Democratic Primary to be held on May 21, 2024

The Jenkins County Democratic Commiittee, a duly chartered committee of the Democratic Party
of Georgia, is pleased to announce the successful completion of the 2024 certification process.
This certification authorizes the Jenkins County Democratic Committee to collect and process
qualifying fees for the general democratic party as required by the Democratic Party of Georgia's
bylaws and Georgia's Election Code.

Notice is hereby given of the qualifying fees for the General Democratic Primary under
Georgia’s Election Code. Candidates wishing to qualify as Democrats for the May 21, 2024,
primary election must file and pay the qualifying fee to either of the following Democratic
committee officers:

Gwen Watson, Chair

Dr. Giovanni Shumake, 1st Vice Chair
Dr. Wanda K. Dwight, Treasurer
Pamelia Dwight, Secretary

Candidates should remit their qualifying fees at 707 E Winthrope Avenue, Millen, Georgia
30442 (across from Family Dollar).

Candidates are advised to carefully review the qualifications for the office they seek. The
qualifying fees for the 2024 election year are as follows:

County Commissioners (Districts #1, #3, #4): $126.00
Tax Commissioner: $1.465.70

Clerk of Superior Court: $1,465.70

Sherift: $1,678.57

Coroner: $271.23

The qualifying period for candidates to file and qualify to appear on the ballot will commence
March 4, 2024 — March 7, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Monday through Thursday), and
Friday, March 8, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

For further information or inquiries, please contact the Jenkins County Democratic Committee at
P.O. Box 834, Millen, GA 30442, or call (478) 494-1797.




